

Dear Provider, as always, the health and safety of your patients remains our highest priority. As the Novel Coronavirus (COVID-19) situation evolves, our team is dedicated to mitigating exposure risk for your patients.



What is Specialty Infusion doing to keep your patients and our staff healthy?

- Our clinical staff has increased the rigor and frequency of cleaning and sanitizing of each site and frequently touched areas.
- Alcohol-based hand sanitizer is available at check-in and throughout each site.
- Patients are screened for symptoms at check-in.
- All of our centers are closed centers. Only people with scheduled appointments are allowed to enter. Anyone with symptoms of

fever, cough, and shortness of breath is asked to please reschedule their appointment.

 We are minimizing all other exposures, as well as, deliveries to our sites and ensuring that deliveries be placed outside our sites only.

How can we support your practice and patients?

Should you have any patients who are concerned and wish to avoid a hospital due to the current environment, we provide a comfortable and private setting with access to rapid processing of referrals so as to not interrupt your patients' care. We have <u>5 convenient locations</u> that are open 7 days a week with evening hours and quick and easy scheduling.

We are closely monitoring events and will continue to provide you with updates if there are any changes. If you have any questions or concerns, please don't hesitate to call or text us at 212-776-9090 or email us at info@specialtyinfusion.com.







This email was sent to $\underline{*|EMAIL|*}$ $\underline{why\ did\ I\ get\ this?}$ $\underline{unsubscribe\ from\ this\ list}$ $\underline{update\ subscription\ preferences}$ $\underline{*|LIST:ADDRESSLINE|*}$